
Solemn awarding of diplomas to graduates of the Masters 
degree 

 
On November, 8th, 2018, at Pedagogical Institute, a solemn awarding of 

diplomas to graduates of correspondence studying Masters degree of specialties: 
"Preschool Education", "Primary Education", "Pedagogy of Higher School" took 
place. 

Oleksii Zhyltsov, the Vice-rector on Scientific and Methodological and 
Educational work of the University, Olga Kotenko, the Director of Pedagogical 
Institute and heads of departments addressed graduates with a welcoming speech. 

  
We wish all masters creative inspiration and inexhaustible energy for the 

implementation of their plans and desires. 
Let self-confidence be the key to your success, give inspiration to write new 

pages of your life and the history of our University. 
 


